
Co-chairs Dembrow and Power, and members of the Joint Committee on Carbon Reduction, 
 
My name is Sanne Stienstra and I live in North Portland. I am writing in support of HB 2020, the Clean 
Energy Jobs bill, because climate change is an urgent and pressing need that Oregon can begin 
addressing in a meaningful way through this policy. Clean Energy Jobs should be passed because it will 
create jobs, it will create investments in rural and low income communities, and it’s a proven strategy 
that is working in 10 other states. Climate change is not being addressed at the national level, so Oregon 
needs to step up to take action in order to protect our future, especially the most vulnerable 
communities that are already feeling the effects of climate change.   
 
Thank you for doing what you can to support Clean Energy Jobs. 
 
Regards, 
Sanne Stienstra 
Portland, OR 
 
 


